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01726 822274    Website: www.whitemoor.org.uk 

Head of School: Mrs G Hooper 

 

12th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Starting on Tuesday 26th February Class 2 children will be going swimming at Dragon Leisure 

Centre in Bodmin.  The lessons will run for 6 weeks with the final session being held on 

Tuesday 2nd April.  

There will be no charge for these sessions. 

We remind you that the children are to wear appropriate swim wear and this is as follows: 

Boys ~ a pair of swimming trunks and a towel (not long legged Bermudas, these are not 

considered suitable for learning to swim) 

Girls ~ a one-piece swimming costume and a towel (no two pieces for modesty reasons) 

 All pupils must bring swimming caps and googles are optional, but the children will be 

responsible for these. 

We will be leaving school at approximately 12:30pm and will be back in time for the end of 

school.  

Can you please complete and return the attached consent sheet to school prior to end of 

school Friday 15th February.  

Many thanks 

 

Miss S Towner 

P. E. Co-Ordinator 

 

        


